TEACH-TO MONDAY

WEEK OF JANUARY 14-18:

P.A.W.S. FOCUS- WISE CHOICES WITH DRESS CODE

As the new semester starts, now is a good reminder for students on the expectations of the dress code. Please go over <u>page 16 in the agenda</u> on how to dress appropriately for school and the consequences that may ensue if students choose to come dressed inappropriately.

If you find a student has entered your class and is not following the policy, please send that student to the office immediately and we will evaluate/follow through with making sure we address the issue with him or her. The following are the consequences that need to be discussed with your students in Primetime as well:

1st offense: attire change, warning

2nd offense: attire change, parent contact

3rd offense: attire change, suspension, parent meeting required

Thank you SO much for helping us enforce this as we can't see every student every day...we appreciate all of your efforts to help support our policies! This will be especially important as we move through the semester and it gets warmer 4th quarter.